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ARE YOU AWARE THAT JAMAICA INTRODUCED 10-DIGIT DIALLING 
ON MAY 31, 2018? 

HOW DID YOU LEARN ABOUT 10 DIGIT DIALLING? 

  

Media (TV, radio, newspaper) 

From my service provider (Digicel, Flow) 

From the OUR 

Social media (Facebook, Twitter, other) 

Didn’t know about it until I tried calling 

From a friend or family member 

OUR, Media, Service Providers 

OUR staff 

My employer (OUR) 

HAVE YOU ADDED THE ‘876’ AREA CODE TO 
NUMBERS IN YOUR PHONE? 

ARE YOU HAVING ANY DIFFICULTIES IN ADJUSTING TO THE NEW 10-DIGIT DIALLING 
FORMAT? 

 

 

 
HAVE YOU CALLED OR VISITED YOUR PHONE COMPANY FOR ANY CLARIFICATIONS OR ASSISTANCE WITH THE NEW 10-DIGIT DIALLING 

FORMAT? 

 
ARE YOU AWARE THAT THE OFFICE OF UTILITIES REGULATION (OUR) 

HAS A CONSUMER AFFAIRS UNIT WHERE YOU CAN CALL OR VISIT WITH 
YOUR CONCERNS ABOUT 10-DIGIT DIALLING? 

DO YOU HAVE ANYTHING ELSE YOU WANT TO SHARE WITH US ABOUT 
10-DIGIT DIALLING? 

  
 


